Can’t make it to ”Training the Trainers: Reboot”, the GEECT symposium in Lillehammer in May? Don’t worry; you can Virtually Connect!

The Norwegian Film School has partnered with Virtually Connecting to give filmmakers and film school teachers worldwide the opportunity to participate in the discussions taking place in Lillehammer. VConnecting will host two sessions – Monday, May 8th at 5.30 pm CEST and Tuesday, May 9th at 5.30 pm CEST – where up to 10 interested participants worldwide can speak with participants at the symposium.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The sessions will loosely be themed on the daily topics – “how do we teach” on Monday, and “what do we teach” on Tuesday – but will be informed by the discussions that have taken place that day. See the daily programme here: http://konferanser.hil.no/geect/program-3/.
In addition, the sessions will be live streamed on YouTube, and archived there for those who cannot attend at the planned times. You can read more about VConnecting here: http://virtuallyconnecting.org/about/.
Sign up for the sessions here: https://goo.gl/forms/p6wCtOdAOyyxbOdL2 and follow @VConnecting and @CEFIMA_no as well as #GEECT17 on Twitter for updates.
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